
Preschool Newsletter for September 11-14
We’ve learned a lot while wrapping up unit 3. We explored two dimensional

shapes; a circle, rectangle, square,



Reminder
Parent Meeting: Friday, September 15th

10am-11am, Room 1201

Please join us Friday morning for our first parent meeting!
Sonia Samaniego from the Health Department will be our
guest speaker to discuss the importance of vision and hearing
screenings.

● Child care will be provided for students only.
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